
 

Gestevision Telecinco, SA ("Telecinco" or the "Company") in accordance with the 
provisions of Article 82 of Law 24/1988 of 28 July, the Securities Market, announced the 
following  

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
After completing the integration process of “Sociedad General de Television Cuatro S.A.U.”, 
the Telecinco Group is preparing to undertake a workforce reduction that will affect a total of 
127 workers, of whom 69 were assigned to “Sogecuatro” and 58 to “Compañia Independiente 
de Noticias de Television SAU”  

 

 
 

Madrid, January 28th 2011 
 
 
 
Mario Rodríguez Valderas 

Secretary-General and Council 

 
 
 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

This communication is not a prospectus and investors should not subscribe to new shares of Gestevision 
Telecinco, SA or purchase pre emption rights except on the basis of the information contained in the prospectus 
for the issue. 
This communication does not constitute an offer to sell or a solicitation of an offer for subscription of 
preferential pre emption rights or new shares issued in connection with the capital increase. 
Neither the content of the website of Gestevision Telecinco, SA nor any website accessible via hyperlinks on the 
website of Gestevision Telecinco, SA, are hereby incorporated into, or form part of this communication.  
The distribution of this communication and / or prospectus and / or transfer of pre emption rights and / or new 
shares in jurisdictions other than Spain may be restricted by applicable law. People who have access to this 
communication should inform themselves about such restrictions and observe them. Any breach of these 
restrictions may constitute a breach of securities market legislation of those jurisdictions. 
This communication is not an offer to sell securities in the United States of America. The new shares and pre 
emption rights may not be offered or sold, directly or indirectly in the United States if they have not been 
previously registered there or an exemption from applicable registration requirements. 
Gestevision Telecinco, SA does not intend to register the increase of capital in the United States or in any other 
jurisdiction other than Spain. 

 


